
MEMO 

DATE: 

TO: 

SUBJECT: 

FROM:  

February 25, 2025
All Valued CANTEX Customers 

Conduit Price Increase 

Dave Milius 

In response to PVC resin manufacturers’ increase of $0.02 per pound in February and an 

additional $0.03 per pound in March, CANTEX will be implementing the attached PVC conduit 

increase effective March 3, 2025.

Prices have declined since the most recent pricing sheets were issued, so we have restated 

them to current market levels. All orders at existing prices must be placed by the close of 

business on Friday, February 28, 2025.

We appreciate your support, and we look forward to a fabulous 2025. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your local CANTEX representative or CANTEX directly. 

Regards, 

Dave Milius  

Vice President  

Sales & Marketing 


